
Chetek-Weyerhaeuser Transportation Committee 

April 19, 7:00 pm 

Members present: Kris Snyder, Pat Spencer, Margaret Accola, John Erb, Jill Koenitzer 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

There were no visitors. 

The committee reviewed CESO Preliminary Report.  The committee makes the following 

recommendations: 

 Gather additional information prior to software purchase/implementation.  Some of the 

following details need to be known: annual cost & whether the software is compatible with 

Skyward, & computer technical requirements. 

 Encourage Dr. Brown and the district to determine whether or not to utilize CESO in contract   

negotiations. 

 We recommend the district continue working with CESO, by directing CESO to continue to work 

with district and/or contractor personnel to implement the strategies outlined in the preliminary 

report.  We recommend the district develop a schedule for the three day visit and coordinate 

with district and contractor.  We recommend the district require preliminary routes by June 1st 

at the latest.  This will allow appropriate time to communicate with families prior to the end of 

the year. 

 We recommend the district direct CESO to provide assistance with policies as soon as possible. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM.                                                


